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20 Kitchener Pde 

Cooks Hill 
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18-4-18 

Major Projects planning NSW 

Via website    http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/development-categories/mining--

petroleum---extractive-industries/mining/?action=view_job&job_id=9176  

 

Dear Madam/Sir 

I object to the Ulan Coal Modification 4. 

My objection is on the basis of: 

Excessive damage to groundwater flows that support the Goulburn river 

Unacceptable damage to The Drip gorge, a place of great environmental and heritage significance. 

Continued contribution to atmospheric carbon dioxide. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ben Ewald 
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